
















 
From: Cllr Conor Tormey (MCC Ashbourne MD) <conor.tormey@members.meathcoco.ie>  
Sent: Friday 26 February 2021 11:23 
To: Ethics Registrar <EthicsRegistrar@meathcoco.ie> 
Subject: Conflict of Interest 
 
Dear Ethics Registrar, 
  
I write to advise that at the Special Planning Meeting on January 21st, I disclosed a potential conflict 
of interest regarding NoMs 112 & 114 and on January 29th, I disclosed a potential conflict of interest 
regarding NoM 133 and withdrew from the meetings as appropriate. 
  
This potential conflict of interest is related to my occupation as an Auctioneer as I have previously 
worked for the land owner. 
 
I also write to advise that at the Special Planning Meeting on February 5th , I disclosed a potential 
conflict of interest regarding NoMs 147 & 152 and on February 5th , I withdrew from the meetings 
as appropriate. 
 

This potential conflict of interest is related to my occupation as an Auctioneer as I have previously 
worked for the land owner. 

  
This advisory note is intended to up-date my Register of Interests and my compliance with the 
Ethical Framework for the Local Government Service. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Cllr Conor Tormey 
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